

June 1, 2022

Dear Parents of Rising 5th and 6th Graders,

Over the summer vacation we would like our students to continue to read in order to enhance their comprehension and reading skills. Summer reading should be both pleasurable and thought-provoking. Through this initiative, students will have an opportunity to meet their individual interests and needs through exposure to quality literature.

Students will select a minimum of one book from the K-8 Reading List on the website and read it during the summer. All students in grades 5 and 6 will be required to choose one of the three project options on the website and bring the completed project in September 2022 for the book they read. The book can be selected from the reading list or they can choose a book of their own at a level challenging to them.

For this project to be successful, we need support from you. Your enthusiasm and encouragement will help make this an enjoyable experience. Please call if you have any questions. Have a great summer.

Sincerely,

Gina M. Borea Principal